
10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 19 December 1996

Thank you for your letter of 12 December about the possibility of a

meeting between the Prime Minister and the Northern Ireland Women’s

Coalition.

The Prime Minister agrees that he should see the Coalition, given that he

has seen all the other parties in the Talks, and that they are a constructive

voice. I am afraid that a meeting will not now be possible until the second half
of January, following the Prime Minister’s proposed trip to South Asia. We

will be in touch about a date in due course, but you may like to confirm to the
Coalition now that the Prime Minister looks forward to meeting them next

month.

JOHN HOLMES

K. Lindsay, Esq.,

Northern Ireland Office.


